
Here’s some of what has been
happening lately at Old Mill:

Welcome to our brand new
quarterly newsletter! We are
thrilled to share with you the
latest news and developments
from within Old Mill! 

First and foremost, we would
like to once again congratulate
Head Vet & Owner, Hector, on
35 years of owning the practice.
We celebrated his anniversary
in May but an achievement like
his should be praised at every
opportunity!

Next up, we would like to wish
Alan Smith (Senior Vet), wife
Maggie and daughter Jessica
the best of luck on their big
move to New Zealand! We
know they are just going to
love their new life. We will miss
you!

In other news, vet Guillermo,
has a lovely little puppy called
Alba. She is a black and white
parti Whippet and is just a
bundle of loveliness. Be sure to
say “Hola” to Alba if you see her!

In May, Hector attended his
university’s 40th Reunion. A
great weekend with a formal
dinner and dance took place
and was thoroughly enjoyed by
all. 

A few months ago we said
goodbye to vet Alissa, who has
moved to the mainland with
her partner and two cats. We
wish her well in all of her
endeavors!

You may have seen a few new
faces at the practice lately, we
have had a couple of locums
here for longer periods and we
have just welcomed a new,
permanent vet. Welcome to
the team Eilidh! Eilidh joined us
in June and has enjoyed
getting stuck in to work here
on Lewis. 

We hope you have enjoyed
reading our news, we’ll check
in with you again in December.

A Celebration!

Bon Voyage,
Smith Family!

Puppy Love!

40th Reunion!

Goodbye, Alissa!

New Faces!

Quarterly
Newsletter 01 Aug ust  2024

In this newsletter
you can expect:

ISSUE #01

HECTOR LOW

Old Mill team x

OLD MILL VETERINARY PRACTICE


